
 

 

 
Happy November everyone! 

 

I want to start off by apologizing for the inconvenience our emails have been causing! Our easca.org accounts 
suddenly quit working for us. In the meantime, we do ask that you use the following emails to reach us: 

Megan and Wendy- easca.executivedirector@gmail.com 

Crystal- eascaml.programsupervisor@gmail.com 

I would like to also ask that any e-transfers are sent through easca.executivedirector@gmail.com 

We hope to have everything fixed sooner than later. We will keep everyone updated! 

Thanks everyone. Stay safe       

 

Megan Dykstra 

Executive Director 

 

 

We would like to remind everyone that Wednesday November 3rd is the last day of the Kernels Popcorn 
Fundraiser. Please have your order forms and money in by the end of the day! Thanks everyone for their 

support! 

EASCA’s casino fundraiser is also quick approaching! We would like to thank all families and staff who has 
signed up so far! The help is super appreciated! We do however have 2 last spots that need to be filled:  

mailto:easca.programsupervisor@gmail.com
mailto:easca.executivedirector@gmail.com


Saturday November 13 

General Manager: 7pm-3:15am 

Sunday November 14 

General Manager: 6:30pm-3:30am 

If we can please get volunteers for the 2 shifts, then we are covered! Please sign up at: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094caaaf22a1f49-eascas 

 
Criteria for casino fundraising is: 

1) Must be 18 and over 
2) Must be fully vaccinated or have a negative rapid Covid test complete within 72 hrs beforehand (Please 

let me know if this is the case) 
3) Must be able to fill the position if cannot attend last minute 

 

 

Team EASCA rocking it in their Halloween gear! 
(left to right: Kanchana, Marjorie, Wendy, Anna, Crystal, Hong, Amrita) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the weather cooling down- we would like to kindly remind parents to please send your children with 
gloves and a hat. Back up gear is also not a bad idea. Please make sure you child’s outdoor clothing is labeled. 

Thank-you!  

We would also like to remind everyone that Daylight Savings ends on Sunday November 7. Remember to turn 
your clocks back 1 hour! 

 

Nov 2- Michael W (5 yrs) 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094caaaf22a1f49-eascas


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

 

 

Nov 10-13- Farmfair International, Expo Centre, Edmonton, AB 

Nov 13- Peter and the Wolf, Winspear Centre, Edmonton, AB 

Nov 19-Jan 9- The Winter Wonder Forest, Longriders RV Park, Gibbons, AB 

Nov 20- All is Bright Fesitval, 124st, Edmonton, AB 

Nov 24-Jan 2- Glow, Expo Centre, Edmonton, AB 

Nov 27- Luminaira, University of Alberta Botanic Gardens, Parkland County, AB 

 

Nov 10- Non-instructional Day (No school) 

Nov 11- Remembrance Day (No School. EASCA’s closed) 

Nov 12- Teacher’s Day in lieu (No school) 

Nov 15- PD Day (No school 

*Please have your children at the centre by 9am the latest on non-school days* 

Reminder- EASCA will also be closed on December 24th for Christmas Holidays and reopen on January 3rd 


